
LEAF COLLECTION STILL GOING GREEN 
There will be curbside leaf pickup on the following four Wednesdays in               

November/December 2022: 

Wednesday, November, 23rd, Wednesday, November 30th,                            
Wednesday, December 7th, and Wednesday, December 14th. 

As you know from the past few years, state regula ons strictly prohibit the 
use of plas c bags, requiring that leaves be bagged in biodegradable paper 

bags only.  Residents can purchase the required biodegradable paper bags lo-
cally at Califon Lumber, 48 Main Street or at any major hardware store.  Once 
bagged, please place bags curbside for pickup by vendor, IWS Disposal LLC, on 

the above referenced dates.  Any leaves bagged in plas c will not be picked up.  
Thank you for your con nued coopera on with helping to keep Califon green! 

We are asking all residents to please subscribe on Califon’s website in order to 
receive future Borough related no fica ons.  Please subscribe @h ps://

www.califonboro.org/.  We will no longer be sending no fica ons by mail. 
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